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ANNOUNCEMENT 
TO: GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials Users 

POSTED: May 23, 2025 
 

SUBJECT: Fiscal Year-End 2025 Workshop Presentation Materials Available Now 
 

The Fiscal Year-End 2025 Workshop presentation materials are available now on the 
Chart of Accounts and Fiscal Year-End section on the GeorgiaFIRST Financials 
website. 

If you have questions or concerns, please contact the GeorgiaFIRST Support team at 
support@usg.edu. 
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